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CIRCULAR

Subject: - - INDUSTRIAL INNOVATION CONFERENCE (IIC) TO BE HELD ON
29" TO 30" MARCH, 2022 AT ISLAMABAD

Ministry of Industries and Production, in its Letter No.1-4/2022-I1F-11/(1CC)
dated 03" March, 2022 has planned to organized a two days conference on “Industrial
Innovation Conference (IIC)” to be held on 29-30 March, at Islamabad. The focus has been
assigned to Small and Medium Enterprises (SMEs) and large Scale Manufacturing (LMS)
specially, to export oriented industries. The government of Pakistan injected Rs. 1.2 trillion as
a “Stimulus package” for industry and other sectors of economy, in order to help support the
business and industrial enterprises to overcome the economic shocks induced by COVID-19

pandemic.

2. Further, Ministry of Industries and Production has formulated National SMEs,
Policy, 2021, Mobile Manufacturing Policy, 2020, National electric Vehicles Policy, 2020 and
automotive Industry Development and Export Plan (AIDEP)-202. The Ministry is currently
developing Pakistan’s premier national Industrial Policy (NIP). Therefore, Focusing in line
with the vision of GOP, SDG, No. 9, industry policy reform, Three years rolling Growth
Strategy (3 YRGS) and productivity enhancement.

3. Interested Officers of Finance Division & attached Departments of Finance
Division are requested to forward their nominations duly recommended by heads of the wings
to QA-I Section by 11-03-2022.

(Imran Qayyum)
Dy. Secgetary (QA/PMDU)
Ph: 9208523

All Officers (BS-17 & above) of Finance Division & Attached Department, Islamabad
Finance Division’s u.0. No.F.3 (11) QA-1/2014-57 dated 09-03-2022

Copy to:-
=  Mr. Faheem Anwar, Webmaster, with the request to upload the circular for
information on Finance Division’s website.



